






Lough provided information and updates including: 
• Reviewed 2021/2022 Enduris insurance rates.
• Researching options for Port health insurance for 2022; will bring back information at

an upcoming meeting.

de Mestre provided information and updates including: 
• Report was received on the Johnson Hangar soil testing. Some low concentrations of

herbicide/pesticides were detected but are likely below state standards. RH2 is reviewing
the report and will provide final findings soon.

PUBLIC COMMENT - An opportunity for public comment was provided; however, no public 
comments were received. 

REVIEW CALENDAR OF EVENTS: Kuntz reviewed several upcoming events. 

ITEMS FROM BOARD OF DIRECTORS: Directors provided various updates. 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:45 pm. 

Signed and dated this 24th day of August, 2021. 

CHELAN DOUGLAS REGIONAL PORT AUTHORITY 

W. Alan Loebsack, Director
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